
 

 

   

Learning Environments 
Our amazing staff team have been 

working so hard over the summer 

to make the classroom 

environments look outstanding 

ready for the start of the new 

academic year. 

 

 
Our Academy will be working 

alongside St Catherine’s Church 

food bank to provide the most 

vulnerable members of our 

community food parcels. Please 

bring in any dry goods or items with 

a long sell by date. School 

Parliament MPs will donate this 

food later in the half term. 

 
Don’t forget our big push on 

healthy lunch boxes last year. Look 

out for these appearing in 

lunchboxes to provide you with 

some healthy snack options. 

 

Look out for letters/texts for 

events throughout the Autumn 

1 term. 

•Parent phonics workshop – School 

Hall from 2:30 – 3:15pm – 

Wednesday 29th September  

•Year 6 parent information session 

– School Hall from 2:45 – 3:15pm – 

Thursday 30th September 

•Year 2 parent information session 

– School Hall from 2:45 – 3:15pm – 

Friday 8th October 

•Spooky Disco – Tuesday 19th 

October 

•Break up for half term - 22th 

October 2021 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

What a start to the year! 

Our children have made a fantastic 

start to the year and have settled in 

very positively with their learning.  

 

Thank you to all the parents and 

carers for your support back on the 

playground before and after school. 

It is great to welcome you back on 

site and have the normal 

arrangements back in place. 

 

 

 

 

Donna Burnett  

 September 2021 

Pupil Roles 

Here at OPAPH, we have a number of pupil 

roles and responsibilities. School Parliament 

plays a vital role in ensuring we have strong 

pupil voice on some key issues that are 

important to the OPAPH community. 

 

 

We democratically elect a Y6 child to 

become Prime Minister of our very own 

political party the OPAPH Purple Party. We 

also have roles for Mental Health & 

Wellbeing Champions, Social Time Play 

Equipment Leaders and Lunch Time Workers 

who support the adults in the dining room. 

 

Twitter accounts  

Look out for the new class twitter accounts 

that will be sent out in a letter later this 

week. Please follow the academy account: 

@OPA_ParkHill to see the fantastic work 

that goes on in all year groups each day! 

 

 

 

 

 


